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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 11:27 AM
To: andrew.arlt@gmail.com
Cc: Williams, Saveontae (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 2237 Berland Place - RLH SAO 19-39 is being withdrawn

Saveontae Williams, 
 
I just talked to Andrew Arlt of 2237 Berland Place, who relayed the following:  Ethan Mooar talked to you about the 
notice.  Their worry was about the native plants on the boulevard.  You are aware of the native plants on the boulevard, 
and your Notice to Cut Tall Grass and/or Weeds dated 7/23/19 was not about those native plants. 
 
Given the above, Mr. Arlt is withdrawing his appeal. 
 
If what Mr. Arlt relayed to me is not correct, please let us know.   
 
I am copying him on this e-mail.  His $25 application fee is being refunded, as he just appealed yesterday. 
 
Racquel Naylor 
City Council Offices 
Suite 310 City Hall 
15 Kelogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
Phone:  651-266-8585 
Fax:  651-266-8574 
 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 2:13 PM 
To: Williams, Saveontae (CI-StPaul) <Saveontae.Williams@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 2237 Berland Place 
 
Please note that I took an appeal on the Notice to Cut Tall Grass and/or Weeds dated 7/23/19 at 2237 Berland 
Place.  The Legislative Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, July 30, 2019, at 11:00 a.m.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Racquel Naylor 
City Council Offices 
Suite 310 City Hall 
15 Kelogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
Phone:  651-266-8585 
Fax:  651-266-8574 
 
 
 


